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Dear Dr Haywood, 

Inquiry into UK-EU governance  

As you will be aware, the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee considers the constitutional 
impact of Wales’s external affairs, including the governance and implementation of UK–EU 
agreements. 

We have recently undertaken a short inquiry into UK-EU governance, to build on our early findings on 
the role and representation of the Welsh Government and Senedd in UK-EU relations, as outlined in 
our submission to the House of Lords European Affairs Committee in October 2022.  

Our report on the inquiry has now been published, and I would be grateful to receive a response to 
the report, particularly in relation to recommendation 18, which relates to the Remuneration Board, by 
6 February 2024. 

Please note that we intend to hold a debate on the report on 21 February 2024.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 
Chair 

 
Dr. Elizabeth Haywood 
Chair, Remuneration Board 
 
 

https://senedd.wales/committee/725
https://committees.parliament.uk/writtenevidence/113120/pdf/
https://senedd.wales/media/3jvbyvys/cr-ld16176-e.pdf

